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Measure Description: 
Requires State Parks and Recreation Department to seek funding from private sector for maintenance of 
state parks and certain other areas. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
 Oregon Parks and Recreation Department 
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact:  See Analysis 
 
Summary of Revenue Impact:  See Analysis 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
The measure allows Oregon Parks and Recreation Department (OPRD) to seek funding from the private 
sector for maintenance and development of state parks and other specified areas. The funds received 
must be deposited into a specific fund to be used for the purposes specified by the measure. Currently, 
OPRD seeks grant funding from private entities to fund park projects. 
 
The fiscal impact is indeterminate. The source and amount of revenue OPRD may receive from private 
entities are unknown. 


